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Announcement of the Department of Internal Trade
Subject: No Gift Policy for All Forms of Rewards and Benefits Related to Official Duties
. Fiscal Year B.E. 2024

To ensure that the administration of the Department of Internal Trade adheres
to the principles of good governance, with a commitment to the best interests of the public,
and emphasizes the importance of conducting official duties in accordance with integrity,
transparency and accountability, which will foster public trust, confidence and reliance on its
administrative practices, Department of Internal Trade hereby declares its firm intention
to implement a No Gift Policy for All Forms of Rewards and Benefits Related to Official Duties.
In this regard, the Department of Internal Trade, will be an organization in which all executives
and staff members refrain from accepting and form of gifts or rewards during, before or after
the performance of their official duties. Furthermore, executives and all levels of
commanding officers are required to serve as exemplary role models, providing guidance and

supervision to ensure that all personnel adhere to proper conduct and actively oppose and

from of corruption.

Announced on 27 December B.E. 2023
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(Wattanasak Sur-iam)

Director-General of the Department of Internal Trade



